
From: Jack Helseth
Sent: 2/6/2015 4:28:57 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: I-95

I recently traveled on I-95 through South Carolina for the first time since last 
May, the trip which prompted my e-mail to you regarding the sorry state of the 
highway. The worst of the problems seem to have been addressed by fairly 
extensive patching, and I must say that the journey was much smoother this 
time.

Charles J. Helseth

  _____  

From: "Haley, Nikki" <NikkiHaley@gov.sc.gov>
To: Office of the Governor Site Support <cjh_1936@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 11, 2014 2:36 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: I-95

Thank you for your e-mail to Governor Haley.  To access the Governor’s new e-mail 

system, please follow the links below and fill out one of the web forms.

 

Send an e-mail

Need assistance with a state agency?

Please click here to fill out a form 

<https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/EForm.aspx?__cid=FSL_SC_GOV&__fid=

100002> if you need assistance with a state agency. 

 

Do you have questions or comments on the Governor's policy initiatives?

Please click here to contact Governor Haley 

<https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/EForm.aspx?__cid=FSL_SC_GOV&__fid=

100001> with your comments and questions on policy initiatives and legislation.

 

Contact a member of Governor Haley's staff:

Click here to contact a member 

<https://iqconnect.lmhostediq.com/iqextranet/EForm.aspx?__cid=FSL_SC_GOV&__fid=

100000> of the Governor's staff.

 


